
We want to remind you again about the change in 

location for the 2017 Carving Competition. We will 

be at the Pembina Curling Club at 1341 Pembina 

Highway, just south of McGillivary Boulevard (Route 

155). Out-of-town visitors will need new hotel 

information. The Holiday Inn South, located 

directly across Pembina Highway from the show 

location has set aside a block of rooms at a special 

daily rate of $125.00 plus taxes. Reservations for 

this rate must be made by March 31, 2017. After 

this, regular rates will apply. Click on the following 

link to make reservations: Prairie Canada Carvers Association 

 

https://www.holidayinn.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=hi&localeCode=en&hotelCode=ywgso&_PMID=99801505&GPC=pcc&viewfullsite=true

